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Regent's Message

>ALER

This will be my last message
as District 9 Regent. It has
been an honor to serve both

Michigan and Wisconsin for
the past four years. While
serving as Regent I was also
in charge of the annual
Fellowship Orientation
Program and Treasurer of the

ICD Foundation.

Beginning in 2016 our new
Regent will be Julio

Rodriguez from Brodhead,
Wisconsin. Many of you
know Julio from his service

as President of the WDA and

his work with our combined

MDA/WDA delegation to the
ADA.

Julio will continue to be a

hard worker on behalf of

organized dentistry.

(continued on page 10)

OBRIGADO: STUDENT EXCHANGE

Obrigado means thank you in Portu
guese, the language of Brazil. For our two-week
education at the University of Sao Paulo. Bauru
School of Dentistry in Brazil, a heart felt
"obrigado" is what we would like to say to the
International College of Dentists for funding our
amazing educational experience. Although we
were 4.978 miles away from our dental school
in Ann Arbor, we felt right at home in Bauru
due to the kindness and care we received from
the students, faculty and staff we spent time
with.

Our experiences included shadowing
dental students and faculty in lectures and clinic
in both the dental school's undergraduate and
graduate dental programs. Aside from learning
from the intelligence and exceptional skills of
their students and faculty, what we valued most
was observing the care they showed for each
other and for their patients. Smiles, hugs, hand
shakes were common sights around the clinics,
between the faculty, staff, students and pa
tients. In addition, we spent time at Centrinho.
the university hospital known for its highly suc
cessful comprehensive treatment of craniofacial
anomalies, most notably cleft lip and palate.

(continued on page 2)

Deputy Regent's Message

STEVE SULFARO

It has been my honor and
pleasure to serve you the ICD
Fellows of District IX/

Michigan. This past year in
Washington the ICD USA Sec
tion inducted 11 new Fellows

from Michigan; one of our
largest classes. Great job all
for recognizing and honoring
your fellow colleagues through
nomination into the ICD and

welcome aboard to our newest

Fellows. This New Year

marks the end of Dr. Ron

Paler's reign of terror as Re
gent of District IX. But seri
ously, thank you Ron for your
dedication to our profession
through service in the ICD and
your leadership these past four
years. Great job!

(continued on page 6)




















